
Anneliese Simons 
 
I do not support the plan to increase the use of the West Rock Mill's natural gas boiler. We have too
much heavy industry that is already pouring contaminates into our air. We do not need more. 
West Rock Mill and other companies should be encouraged to use renewable energy sources, such
as solar or wind, before increasing their use of fossil fuels. 
My health and the health of my community is being threatened by increased output of toxins in our
environment. I ask that West Rock Mill and other companies work on decreasing their use of fossil
fuels and improving our world for all.
 


